
KINGSTON HERITAGE COMMISSION 

Meeting October 27, 2016 

Kingston Library 

Meeting was called to order at 7:08 by Chairman Debby. 

  Members  in attendance: Debby Powers, Ernie Landry, Holly Ouellette, Gail 

Ramsey, Walter Roy, Jane Christie, George Korn, Charlotte Boutin and excused 

Jennifer Ramsey-Feoli and Bob Bean. 

 

Motion made by Holly O accept minutes and seconded –after two corrections- on 

the list of grants #2 $10,000 and  #5  $15,000 Per year. 

 

Debby would like ideas for the Kingston 325 celebration, or get ideas to Ruth 

Albert and Virginia Morse. 

Signs— and Historical markers we need someone interested in the signs and 

ideas.  Send Debby your ideas, please.  

We need to have a non-binding warrant to be brought up in 2017, to see if the 

people of Kingston would support this. 

 

Debby will contact Cathy Grant in the selectmen office to put a PDF on our web 

site. 

 

Nichols Building – George Korn, reported that Rich had people looking at the roof 

and foundation and got a couple of prices. The foundation has to be done first. 

 



Grace Daley- Isiah 58 needs money. If no money the project will be cancelled, 

save the barn and attached shed.  –We Tried!! 

 

Bandstand- Looking good, interior needs work and benches inside.  LCHIP – no 

plan for roof, found mold and deterioration 

$30,000 has been paid, now the town has to pay for additional expenses. We 

have an LCHIP extension – Debby and Ernie will do this – we have to the end of 

November. 

 

Demolition - Keep alive conversation with the planning board for any demolitions 

that might be taking place. We need to know to take pictures if they are old 

homes.  We have 130 old homes in town; Ernie has a data base with names and 

addresses of all. We need to get a letter to all of the homeowners to let them 

know how important their homes are to the town. If they plan on doing anything 

to the homes, please let the Heritage Commission know. 

 

Documentation- Have Bob and Walt take pictures. 

 

Next meeting will be on December 7, 2016 at the Town hall; Debby will call and 

reserve the room. 

 

Motion made by Ernie to adjourn the meeting and Gail seconded it. 

 

Notes taken by 

Gail K. Ramsey 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


